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AIR PARK ADVISORY BOARD MEMORANDUM 2025-0002

DATE: January 7, 2025

TO: Mayor and City Commission

FROM: Steven Rocco, Air Park Manager

SUBJECT: Recommendation to Adopt the Land Use Plan and Environmentaily Sensitive Lands Map

Amendments at the City of Pompano Beach Air Park

At the meeting of the Air Park Advisory Board held on January 7, 2025, Principal Planner, Ms. Jean Doian,

presented the recommendation to adopt the Land Use Plan and Environmentally Sensitive Lands Map

Amendments to bring these maps into compliance with the Airport Layout Plan Future Land Use Map and

the Air Park Deed Restrictions associated with the 1947—48 land transfer under the Surplus Property Act

of 1944.

A motion was made by Dr. Phil DeSantis and seconded by Mr. Bill Davis to approve the recommendation.

The result was a unanimous vote of the Board in favor of adoption/approval of the Land Use Plan and

Environmentally Sensitive Lands Map Amendments as presented.

Mr. Donald McNieI, Chairman

Air Park Advisory Board


